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We moved here from North Carolina and so have considerable knowledge of
hog farms.  They are as polluting as any enterprise imaginable. Their
waste lagoons are enormous, and they ALWAYS end up leaking, regardless
of the quality of construction or the geology of their location.
Fields sprayed with waste ALWAYS have runoff that pollutes waterways at
both short and long distances.
The air pollution, too, is horrific, and sickens people for miles around.

There is no worse imaginable siting for one of these pollution-spewing
factory farms than the Buffalo River watershed.

PLEASE RESCIND the C & H hog farm permit immediately!

Sincerely,
Janine Perlman
Alexander, AR
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